
NOTICE 

SPECIAL MEETING 

                                                   WORK SHOP 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS   
 

Notice is hereby given that the Mayor and the Board of Commissioners of the 

Town of Pinebluff will hold a Budget Retreat at the Public Safety Building at 580 

South Walnut Street on Saturday, February 10, 2024 at 10:00 a.m. to discuss:  

   

  

1. To discuss the 2024 – 2025 Fiscal Year Proposed Budget and      

Capital Improvement Plan  

 

2. Closed Session per G.S. 143-318.11(6) Personnel 

 

 

       Betty O. McDuffie, CMC  

       Town Clerk 

 


